
 

Things we love about our house….. 

• This is a fun corner. We often sit in the driveway in the evening and enjoy chatting 
with the passers-by. Very Heights-y. 

• We have great neighbors, both young and old. 

• We have a lot of guest parking, both in the driveway and on 18th street.  

• Joshua’s Native Plants is a great benefit, and he says he’s not leaving anytime soon. 
It makes for a great view, they keep an eye on the place, and we just borrow a wagon 
to bring home our purchases. 

• We’ve kept the trees professionally trimmed. The crepe myrtles on 18th are a 
beautiful white in the spring. 

• The Nicholson trail was greatly enhanced by the 11th street improvements, 
especially the crosswalk. Our normal 3-mile loop is the MKT and back. The loop to 
Heights Blvd and back is a 5k. 

• The construction on Shepherd/Durham is almost over (it’s been an experience!), 
and the results are going to be fabulous. We may be the only section that ever gets 
completed! 

 


